
MY MONEY WEEK 2022
13 - 17th June 

Take part in My Money Week 2022 and bring money 
matters to life for your students! 

Check out our My Money Week FAQ’s below for some 
helpful tips on how your school can get involved, as well 
as a link to a wealth of FREE resources! 

What is My Money Week?

My Money Week is a national activity week for primary 
and secondary schools designed to raise awareness of  
the importance of financial education and get children  
and young people excited about money matters. 

Can we only take part on those dates? 

No! We know all schools are unique, so our resources are 
designed to be flexible – we encourage you to deliver 
your financial education activities whenever best suits your 
academic calendar! 

During the week itself we celebrate all the valuable 
financial education taking place across the country as well 
as the creative and diverse approaches teachers employ to 
make learning about money memorable and meaningful! 

Do we have to do a whole week of 
activities? 

No! It’s fantastic to hear that some schools are able to run 
an entire week of financial education activities but we know 
that’s not always possible. 

We encourage schools to take part in a way that meets 
their needs; this could be delivering a lesson on money 
management, using the resources in tutor time, or running  
a whole school event. 

Why should we take part? 

99% of teachers have said that their students showed an 
increase in knowledge and skills as a result of using our 
My Money Week resources. But don’t just take it from us…

“In Maths, I set the resources as their weeks engagement for 
Home Learning. We got some fantastic responses from the 
students and I had a number of emails from parents saying thank 
you. We have always prioritized personal finances into our 
curriculum and will continue to do so.“

Teacher, Secondary School

How can we get involved? 

Sign up for a free My Money Week account, which will 
give you access to all the My Money Week resources 
since 2014!

You’ll also be the first to hear when we launch our 
brand new resources in the Summer Term!

https://www.young-enterprise.org.uk/MMW/

WEEK


